
DELEGATION OF AUTHORITY – CHRIS KREMER – RALLYWEST DIRECTOR 

 

While I compete in the 2023 Rocky Mountain Rally, June 1st – 4th, 2023 inclusive, and to avoid any 

possibility of conflict of interest during the event, I delegate my duties as Rallywest Director with CARS 

to Samuel Whitney of the Edmonton Rally Club.  

 

Chris Kremer 

Rallywest Director – CARS 

 


